
Sent on behalf of Prof. Sarah Gergel, Associate Dean Academic 
 
Dear all, 
 
We’ve received word that a more detailed 2023-2024 TLEF Call for Proposals (with revised priorities) will 
be released during the week of June 6. 
 
Thus, I believe it will be more strategic to move our May 19 workshop to June 16 so that we can provide 
better guidance tailored to this new round. 
  
Changes are below. A revised calendar invite will be automatically sent to you shortly if you have already 
registered.  
  
Title: How to Put Together a Winning Teaching and Learning Enhancement Fund (TLEF) Application 
NEW Date: June 16, 2022, 11am to 12:30 pm 
Zoom registration here 
  
 
Sarah E. Gergel, Associate Dean, Academic 
Faculty of Forestry 
https://landscape.forestry.ubc.ca  
Book a meeting: https://when.works/sgergel 
Although I am sending this message at a time that suits me, I don’t expect you to read it or respond 
outside of your own working hours. 

https://ubc.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5YldOugqDMpEtZW000rbbtRMrHq0ou-tLE-
https://landscape.forestry.ubc.ca/
https://when.works/sgergel

